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Langley Park School for Girls 
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30 January 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer,   

 

LPGS School Fund 
 

At Langley Park School for Girls students can achieve great qualifications, outcomes and destinations. 
However, we know that academic success is not the only thing that matters about school life.   

 
Our vision is to be a school that enables everyone to thrive both during and beyond their years at school.   

 

An important part of our offer is the learning that happens beyond the classroom:    
 

• a wide range of extracurricular clubs, music and sporting opportunities 

• an exciting array of trip opportunities 

• placing importance on the visual and performing arts  

• a vibrant and relevant careers and futures offer 

• providing opportunities for students to be leaders.  

 
These experiences are vital so that students can:  

 

• discover and explore wider interests 

• forge wider friendships and connections with students  

• strengthen that sense of belonging that is so important for wellbeing 

• make lasting memories.  
 

We are asking for your help.  

 
It is no secret that school budgets are under ever increasing pressure and we want to continue to offer all 

these opportunities, and ideally widen them further!  
 

By donating to our School Fund and giving a regular amount or annual donation to the fund, it makes a real 

difference in the school being able to keep resources and equipment up to date, enriching and enhancing the 
unique and special opportunities available to your child/children. The amount you donate is entirely your 

decision, but £10 per month or £120 per year is a suggested contribution rate. 
 

In addition, if you are a UK taxpayer you are able to make a Gift Aid declaration which allows the school to 

claim tax you have already paid back from the Inland Revenue, meaning that every pound you donate will be 
worth an extra 25 pence. Please tick the relevant box when prompted on the Just Giving platform.  

 
Please follow the link - Langley Park School for Girls School Fund - JustGiving or scan the QR code to get 

started.  
 

Thank you in advance for your support of the school.  

 
Yours faithfully,  

 
S J Whittle  

Headteacher 

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/lpgsfund

